
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 20th December 2019 

We have had a lovely festive week starting on Monday with a trip to watch 

Aladdin at the King’s Lynn Corn Exchange.  On Tuesday our Year 2-4 pupils took 

part in the WNAT Christmas Carols at Springwood High School.  Finally, we all had lots of fun 

yesterday during our class Christmas parties.  Thank you to everybody who donated snacks. 

 

Thank you to those who manged to attend this week’s homework celebration assembly on 

Thursday.  It was lovely to see you all and celebrate your children’s wonderful pieces of  

homework.   

 

Our school council will be collecting Christmas cards for recycling, please send any cards into 

school by 17th January. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first  

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  Should you need to 

speak with any member of the leadership team please make an appointment with the office.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

W/c 6th January W/c 6th January W/c 6th January 

2020 ….2020 ….2020 ….   
Monday 

Music lessons (Years 3-6) 

Premier Sports playground  

promotion @ 3:15pm  

Tuesday 

Lunchtime Handwriting Club  

Wednesday 

Flu Immunisations (all school) 

Lunchtime Science Club  

Thursday 

Lunchtime Times Table Club  

Art & Craft Club 3:15pm-4pm 

The Little Princess Trust  

Last weekend, Jasmine (Yr5) did something  

amazing which we would love to share with you all.  

Jasmine had been growing her hair for the last 

three years so that she could donate to The Little 

Princess Trust.  This wonderful organisation makes 

wigs for children who have lost their hair due to 

cancer treatment.  We all feel extremely proud of  

Jasmine.  As well as donating hair, she has also 

raised £20 so far for this charity.  We 

will be organising a ‘bad hair day’ in the 

New Year to add to this total. 

 

Well done Jasmine  



A t t e n d a n c e 

16th to 19th December 2019:  

 Reception: 88.89% 

 Year 1:   87.3% 

 Year 2:   81.94% 

 Year 3:   96.3% 

 Year 4:   94.44% 

 Year 5:  92.59% 

 Year 6:   96.83%  

 Whole school 90.74% 

Congratulations 

Year 6 (96.83%) 
There were no awards given out this week 

due to homework celebration assembly. 

WNAT Christmas Carols— 17/12/19  

On Tuesday afternoon our pupils from 

Years 2 to 4 went to Springwood High School to 

take part in the West Norfolk Academies Trust 

Christmas Carols Concert.  Thank you to  

everybody who came along to watch this very 

festive event.  A special thank you to Miss 

Saward and Mrs Alder for practising with the 

children and being their chaperones.   

All staff would like to take this  

opportunity to wish you a very happy  

Christmas and a wonderful New Year. 

PTA 

Thank you to everybody who has supported our events during this Autumn term.  

With your help we have managed to raise: 

Non-uniform day:  £38.05 

Vegetable carving competition:  £12 

Movie night:  £52 

Bonfire bake sale:  £31.80 

Christmas cards: £48.51 

Christmas wreath making: £269.24 

Christmas tree festival: £216.05 

Christmas fayre & Carols:  £65.35 

Tuck Shop:  £175.53 

GRAND TOTAL:  £908.53 

We look forward to organising more events for the children to enjoy in the Spring 

term.  If you would like to discuss any ideas please have a chat with us.   

Rachel, Jane, Jo and Amy 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Friday 20th December Last day of Autumn term 

Monday 23rd December until 

Friday 3rd January 2020 

School closed for Christmas break 

Monday 6th January Back to school: Spring term 1 

Wednesday 8th January  Flu Immunisations (all years) 

Monday 13th January Sally Beadle assembly 

Tuesday 14th January Year 6 transition lesson (Cookery) 

Wednesday 15th January Classic Music Rocks performance (Yrs 2-6) 

Thursday 16th January St Clements Cluster Swim Gala (Yrs 3-6) 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 20th January Bridget Jones Assembly 

Tuesday 21st January SSP Cross Country (qualifiers only) 

*letter to follow* 

Year 6 transition lesson (Cookery) Tuesday 28th January  

Active Kids Festival (Yrs 1&2) 

*letter to follow* 

Thursday 30th January GB Team Athlete Kristian Thomas visiting 

*details to follow* 

Tuesday 4th February SSP Gymnastics (Yr 1/2) 

*letter to follow* 

Tuesday 11th February Year 6 transition lesson (Cookery) 

Friday 14th February  Last day of Spring term 1 

Monday 17th February to  

Friday 21st February 

School closed for half-term 

Monday 24th February Back to school: Spring term 2 

Monday 2nd March Sally Beadle assembly 

Wednesday 4th March Year 6 transition lesson (Music) 

Tuesday 10th March Hi5 Netball (Yrs 4-6) 

*letter to follow* 

Wednesday 18th March Year 6 transition lesson (Music) 

Thursday 19th March SSP Badminton (Yrs 5&6) 

*letter to follow* 

Wednesday 1st April Velveteen Rabbit Performance (Yrs R-2) 

*letter to follow* 

Friday 3rd April School closed for INSET day 

Monday 6th April to  

Friday 17th April 

School closed for Easter break 


